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 English 
This week we finished off our superhero 

stories. We focused on the resolution and 

ending parts of our story, ensuring that we 

still included interesting sentence openers 

and adjectives. We also made sure that 

we included a happy ending.   

                                     

 

                

 
                          

                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we have 

recapped the sounds: ear (bear), or 

(word), tch, dge, er and looked at the 

other spellings that we already know for 

these sounds too.   

 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

This week in maths we explored position 

and direction. We have done lots of 

practical activities to make sure that we 

understand full, half and quarter turns, 

left, right, above, below, forwards and 

backwards.  

                          

See if you can have a go at some of the  

1 minute maths activities over the half 

term holiday. 

 

           

Dates for your diary 
 

3rd June – Back to school  

By 5th June – return your raisin packets to 

school with any money that you have raised 

for FOSSA 

6th June – EYFS bake sale after school  

14th June – Day of Welcome – wear anything 

yellow or green  

28th June (4:30 – 7) – FOSSA BBQ 

Science 
During every season we go outside and 

observe our class tree that we chose at 

the beginning of the year. This week we 

looked at our tree to see what had 

changed since winter. We also predicted 

what else might change as we go into 

summer.  

                            

Don’t forget to have a go at the science 

challenge set by Mrs Easlea and the 

Science Ambassadors if you are able to 

(see Tapestry post). We would love to see 

your rocket launching efforts, so please 

feel free to share on Tapestry.  

                                         
                  
                                
            

What a way to finish the half term! We 

all had a fantastic time at 

Bewilderwood today and the children 

did a brilliant job of challenging 

themselves and having a go at things 

that might have seemed a little scary or 

tricky to start off with. You should have 

some very happy but worn out children 

this evening! 

 


